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Enerpro

SYSTEMS CORP.

BY E-MAIL
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca
CC. George.Dimitropoulos@ontarioenergyboard.ca

November 15, 2016

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27", Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Attention: Board Secretary

Dear Board Secretary

Re: Enerpro Systems Corp
Application for a Unit Sub-Metering Licence — Notices
Board File Number EB-2016-0314

Enerpro Systems Corp (Enerpro) received your Letter of Direction regarding the
application for a unit sub-metering licence. The notices have been posted on Enerpro’s
website. In addition, a copy of the application and evidence, and any amendments
thereto, are available for public review at Enerpro’s office.

Regards,

Geoff Mulligan
Executive Vice President & Director
Enerpro Systems Corp.
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